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ekkkk NEXT MEETING *xxk

Our next Meeting will be Friday 20 January

2012 following the McBride Camp Meeting at the
Heritage Cafeteria, 1364 E. Battlefield,
Springfield, Missouri, at the South West corner
of Battlefield and Fremont.
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Les Wood
David Howard

January 6
February 17

No Birthdays in March.
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Commander Les Wood and Adjutant Rick Perry met
on Saturday 3 December 2011 to decide on what
Monuments and pictures would be included in the
first volume of the proposed Confederate
Monument Book. This book will consist primarily
of Confederate Monuments in Missouri, but will
also include a couple of Missouri markers in
Texas and one in Tennessee. The Chapter hopes
to have this book published and for sale by
Summer 2012.
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CHAPTER MINUTES

The Col. Upton Hayes Chapter #235, Missouri Society, Military Order of the
Stars and Bars, held it's Quarterly Meeting on Friday 21 October 2011 at the
Heritage Cafeteria, 1364 E. Battlefield, Springfield, Missouri, with 2 Members
present.

1. Commander Les Wood called the Meeting to Order at 7:30 p.m.

2. Adjutant Rick Perry reported that the Chapter has at present 9 Members,
Members who have not paid Dues are: Jake Boring, Lance Bryant, Bob
Caudle, and Steven Howard. Dues must be sent in by 31 December 2017.
The Chapter has $431.54. A Deposit was made of $151.00 received from
Dues, the aale of the UCV Convention 1901 book, and from sales at the
Wilson's Creek Reenactment. The Chapter spent $58.20 for 1 Roll of
stamps, production of THE HAYES REPORT, and copies of the Missouri
Ordinance of Secession on heavy paper.

3. The Chapter agreed to meet at the Brentwood Library at 9:00 a.m. on
Saturday 3 December 2011 to work on the proposed Confederate Monument
Book. We will organize photos and format the book.

4, Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully Submitted,

Rick Perry
Adjutant
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Jdkkk CASSVILLE REENACTMENT ik

A reenactment of the Missouri Legislature passing the Ordinance of Secession

was held on Saturday 29 October 2011 at the Courthouse on the square in Cass-
ville, Missouri. It was an event that was well-done, but unfortunately there
were very few spectators in attendance. The Hayes Chapter joined wiht the Gan.
James H. McBride Camp #632 SCV and had a table at the Event. Those participating
from the Hayes Chapter were; Commander Les Wood with his wife Pam and sons
Darrell, Charlie, and Zack, and Adjutant Rick Perry. Joining Commander Wood and
Adjutant Perry, who are also Members of the McBride Camp, were McBride Camp
Commander Mark Harris and Lt. Commander Garry Lisenby. The McBride Camp had a
lot of merchandise to sell, including Flags and other items, but the biggest
seller were copies of the Missouri Ordinance of Secession (Immagine that!).
Commander Wood and his sons went through the crowd and sold copies of the
Ordinance HOT OFF THE PRESS, with the ink still wet!! They sold like hotcakes!
The Chapter made a little over $62.00 from these copies, which we did not have

1 cent of cost in. We need more items like that!
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